
Dear Judicial Committee Members: 
 
Once again our Governor is attempting to instill her perception of Gun Control on the unsuspecting 
public by putting forth HB 4145.  Putting lawful firearms owners into the same category as those subject 
to an "EXTREME RISK PROTECTION ORDER"(ERPO) is totally uncalled for.  The Democratic party in the 
state of Oregon, which at this moment I am a member is once again overstepping it's authority.  I realize 
that the Governor must attempt pay off her debt to Mr. Bloomberg for his donations to her campaign, 
but this does not mean that the legislature must follow. The listing of "family or Household members" is 
unbelievably broad. 
 
I have been a responsible gun owner for over 40 years and if one of my relatives were subject to ERPO 
and the authorities came knocking at my door because of their stupidity asking for my firearms, you can 
bet I would be "pissed off ", for lack of a better term.   
 
We the Responsible Gun Owner should not be subject to Governor Kate Brown and Michael 
Bloomberg's sense of what they think is right. 
 
I urge you to put HB 4145 out of it's misery in committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Kuntzmann 
2712 NE 137th AVE 
Portland OR 97230 
 
paul.kuntzmann@gmail.com 
 

mailto:paul.kuntzmann@gmail.com

